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“But God, being rich in mercy, because of His great love with which He loved us, even when 

we were dead in our transgressions, made us alive together with Christ (by grace you have 

been saved),”  

Ephesians 2:4-5 

Prayer Wall 

 

 

Greetings CPFI members & friends!  

The Month of February has come to be known as „Heart Month”. Traditionally, February 14th 

is a day couples exchange cards, gifts, or have a special dinner or date. For children in school it 

is a day to exchange cards with their classmates. Certainly you remember when your parents 

bought sets of valentine cards for you to address and exchange with your classmates! 

As I pass through the front of the drug store on my way to the pharmacy, I would have to be 

blind to miss the mass marketing of Valentine‟s Day. The store isles are stocked with chocolates, 

cards and all kinds of „stuff‟. At the hospital where I work, there are „heart month‟ activities 

that focus on a healthy heart lifestyle and various heart health awareness programs. Some 

hospital staff members even dress in red.  

While it is fun to celebrate our relationships with family and friends on Valentine‟s Day, I 

consider the importance of celebrating another special relationship. That thought brings to 

mind the greatest love of all, the relationship we have with the Father. Jesus tells us in John 

3:16, “For God so loved the world, that He gave His only begotten Son, that whoever believes in 

Him shall not perish, but have everlasting life.”  

The relationship that we have with Him is unsurpassed! Let us meditate daily on our greatest 

love relationship ever! Amen!  

 
Greg Carlson 

Stuart, VA 

Christian Pharmacist Fellowship International 
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Opportunities 

 

 

CPFI 

Leadership: 

 

Officers 

 

Board 

CPFI 2012 Annual Conference, Glen Eyrie Conference Center 

Colorado Spring, CO – June 7-10 

Remember to register! Registration closes April 4, 2012 to guarantee room availability. After April 

4th, you can still register for the CE sessions, but we are not able to guarantee rooms. Early bird 

registration is available until February 29th!     Register Here 

 

Upcoming 

CPFI 

Events 

Calendar 

CPFI needs your continued support this year.  Please consider giving a gift or a monthly 

gift to help our organization meet its operational and ministry expenses this year. 

To make a  

gift to CPFI, 

click here! 
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